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We are now taking names for Nursery in September

2025. If your child will be 3yrs old by Ist September
please get their name down at the office asap!




ATTENDANCE MATTERS
“Attendance is not optional”
There is an expectation that children are in school every day

Overall School Attendance Target ‘
96%

Actual School Attendance 21/04/25-25/01/25

91%
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This week we said

“Well Done"” to

“ Good Work Good Behaviour

Lunchtime Headteacher’s
Award Award
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NURSERY

and made our own shields!

This week in Nursery we have started
our new topic ‘People Who Helps Us'.
We have been discussing about the
different types of people that helps
us such as the police, fire-fighters,
doctors, dentist etc. We can't wait to
learn more about the people who
helps us. We also have been learning
about St. George’s Day. We read the
story ‘Saint George and the Dragon’

RECEPTION

What a ‘Roar-some’ week! The childreﬂ
have had a fantastic week, with a visit
from ‘Jam’ the T Rex. We learnt what he
would have eaten in Pre-historic times,
whilst watching how he was moving
and trying to dodge him while he
hunted us down. We additionally
celebrated St George’s Day, learning alll
about George’s heroic conquering of
the dragon to save the princess. We
had our own game of Knights and
Dragons too!
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SNVEARITE

Year 1 have worked really hard
on our first week back. We
celebrated St George’s Day on
Tuesday by making our own
dragons. We have started
reading and writing about our
new Literacy book ‘Toys in
Space. Finally, we have been
measuring objects in our
classroom using cubes in our
maths work.

Year 2 have had a busy first week
back in school. We have
celebrated St George, started to
look at how wonderful our world is
in Geography and written
persuasive letters about
endangered animals.

In maths, our focus is fractions -
we can identify equal and
unequal groups and have starting
working on recognising half.
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In The Bridge Centre, we also have had a
busy first week back in school. We have
started to look at how wonderful our
world is in Geography and written
persuasive letters about endangered

animals.

In maths, our focus is fractions - we can

identify equal and unequal groups and
have starting working on recognising

We have also visited Canalside and spent
time pond dipping, looking for a rare
species of Newt. Very exciting!

half.

RAINBOW/ROOM

We have had a great first week back in the
Rainbow Room. We made a blossom tree
using a paper tube and tissue paper - we got
very sticky! We also used our fine motor skills
to make the different missing parts on our
minibeasts place mats, using playdough. We
started a new intervention this week called
Write Dance, we made lots of marks on a
large piece of paper whilst listening to Nursery
Rhymes. We have carried out our daily
interventions PECS, workstations, individual
speech and language programmes, Phonics
and Attention for Learning.




